
Banks Lane Infant and Nursery School 

Reading Rocks! 

Reading Fortnight 24th February-6th March 2020 

 

Are you good at finding things? Do you know lots of book characters? Well, Banks Lane 
Infant and Nursery Reading Rocks are back for Reading Fortnight for you to enjoy!  

Hidden around the Infant School playgrounds and by the Trim Trail are 14 Reading 
Rocks. They have a brilliant book character (and our school values characters!) painted 
on them. If you find one of the rocks tick the character off on the sheet below and then  
re-hide the Reading Rock for someone else to find.  

During Reading Fortnight try to find as many of the Reading Rocks as you can then on 
Monday 9th March bring your tick-sheet back into school. There will be a prize for the 
person in each class who has found the most rocks! 

REMEMBER! 

• Please make sure you re-hide the rocks you find in the Infant Playgrounds or by the 
Trim Trail (please stay off the Woodland Area behind the red tape and 
benches on the Reception and Year 1 Playground). Do not take the Reading 
Rocks away with you. 

• Do not tick a book character off if you haven’t found the rock.  

• Have fun and keep your eyes peeled! 

• The Reading Rocks will be out to be discovered from Monday 24th February until   
Friday 6th March 2020. 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Name______________________________________    Class ___________ 

1. Supertato       8. The Bear and the Piano 

2. The Gruffalo      9. Mr Wolf’s Pancakes 

3. The Tiger Who Came To Tea   10. The Day the Crayons Quit 

4. The Very Hungry Caterpillar   11. Radmilla Respect 

5. Lost and Found     12. Cornelius Collaboration 

6. The Bog Baby      13. Eberhardt Excellence 

7. What the Ladybird Heard   14. Ethel Effort 


